
You're Invited to Our Community Dinner! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Community Dinner at Starlight Academy. Join us for 

an evening of delicious food and great company as we celebrate our school community. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Location: School Cafeteria, Starlight Academy 

• RSVP: Please confirm your attendance by March 1, 2024 

We look forward to sharing a wonderful evening with you and discussing the exciting things 

happening at our school! 

Warm regards, 

Jane Doe 

Head of School 

Starlight Academy 


